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Prior to arrival, obtain permission to enter the 
site. Follow any farm downtime requirements. 

Arrive with a clean vehicle and park in the 
designated area or away from animal barns.

Sign the visitor log before entering.

Do not eat or drink in animal areas. Keep food 
in a breakroom or office.

Inform farm personnel when you were last in 
contact with pigs or locations with pigs.

Do not bring personal items into the farm 
without approval.

Wash hands before and after entry or during 
shower-in/shower-out. Follow all farm entry 
policies and respect the line of separation.

Always follow the farm’s biosecurity protocols 
including cleaning and disinfecting equipment 
prior to leaving the farm.

Do not enter the site if you are sick.

Follow biosecurity measures for supply entry 
which may include cleaning and disinfecting.

Wear site-specific clean coveralls or clothing 
and footwear to limit the spread of disease 
between sites.

Follow the farm downtime policy after 
international travel. A period of downtime or 
extra biosecurity measures may be needed.

ATTENTION VISITORS
YOU ARE A POTENTIAL BIOSECURITY RISK TO OUR ANIMALS
Prior to farm visit, review biosecurity protocols with farm personnel. Below are general guidelines for farm biosecurity.
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